
From: Diana Kirksey [mailto:DianaKirksey@ducttesters.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 9:04 PM 

To: MacDonald, Rachel@Energy 

Subject: HERS Rater needs to stay 3rd Party Inspections 

 

Hi Rachel,  

 

It was brought to my attention that the CEC is reconsidering their interpretation of the 
3rd party inspections, and I strongly believe that it needs to stay in the hands of 
independent  3rd party Raters so that there is not a conflict of interests. 

 I believe pulling permits for HVAC contractors for their personal gain is asking for 
abuse of the system that is in place. Please keep me apprised of the situation and know 
that you have my support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Diana Kirksey 

California Energy Commission
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